
I am aware that HB 4075A has a hearing before the Senate Rules Committee on Monday, March 2nd.  I 
ask that you please support HB 4075A that would end the horrible killing of coyotes.  We who live in 
Oregon love our wildlife and believe it is unethical and cruel to kill coyotes, especially in the context of a 
contest that rewards those that kill the most coyotes.   
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Carol Rabenstein 
 


